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Hello Everyone 

 
 

Weekly Walking Support Group 
This is for anyone being supported by agencies such as CanTeen, Aratika Trust, Rotorua 

Breast Cancer Trust, Pinc and Steel, Cancer Society, Leukaemia and Blood Cancer NZ and 

Child Cancer Foundation. 

When: Thursday 9th February, 9.30 am 

Where: Meet outside the Redwood Visitor Information Centre by the Coffee Cart, Long 

Mile Road. 

Purpose: To bring together people living with the challenges of cancer in the family – to 

enjoy an hour of walking together in the Redwoods and all the benefits that may bring. 

Who is it for: Patients, Carers, Parents, Family/Whanau and Support people. 

Cost: Free 

The first few walks will be the Blue Track which is reasonably accessible for those with 

mobility aids, prams, strollers etc. 

If you are interested in joining the New Walking Group, email info@rbct.co.nz or simply 

turn up 

Pink High Tea -26th March 2017 

On Sunday 26th March, from 2-4 pm we are going to have a new fundraiser called 
the Pink High Tea. It will be in the downstairs room in the Arawa lounge at the Rotorua 
Race course. There will be food, tea, entertainment, lucky ticket prizes and best hat prize.  

It’s going to be a great afternoon for all those who like to reminisce over a lovely 
afternoon high tea, 
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If anyone has any teapots available to use, please let us know for our table decorating 
and any fairy lights to loan for the event. Email info@rbct.co.nz if you can help out. 

To book online go to rbct.co.nz and use the PayPal facilities – it’s quick and easy or talk to 
a Trustee (we all have tickets to sell) or text 022 424 6616 with your details and we will 
deliver a ticket to you and collect the $35.   

Support Group Morning Tea 
Usually on the last Wednesday of each month the Rotorua Breast Cancer Trustee’s run a 

free morning tea for those with a Breast Cancer experience. It is a chance to talk with 

others who have been through the same thing. Do come along, you will be made very 

welcome. 

Next Morning Tea: Wednesday 22nd February, 10.30am, Ciabatta café, White Street 

 

Position/s available 
The Rotorua Breast Cancer Trust is a voluntary organisation which gives practical help to 
those people and whanau who are diagnosed with breast cancer. 
 

We are searching for An Administrative Assistant – approx. 30 hours per month.  Must 

have good computing skills – FB, Website, Newsletters and emailing/correspondence.  
Also meetings organisation and skills are essential.  The person appointed will be 
expected to attend monthly meetings – last Tuesday of the month 5.30-7.00pm 

 

There is also a vacancy for a Coordinator of our Annual Pink Walk – 100 hours 

between April & November.  This person must have great communication skills, be 
enthusiastic, outgoing and with great organisational skills.  The ability to keep good 
records and ensure that the Pink Walk flows through by running smoothly. 
These roles may be combined.   
It is mainly a “work from home” situation with some outside contact with Trustees and 
stakeholders. 
If you wish to receive a job description please email info@rbct.co.nz or ring or  
text  022 424 6616. 
Applications close on Friday 17th February 2017 – Hand this onto anyone you think may be 
suitable.  Thank you. 
 
 
Have a great month – we’ve already used one up this year so make every day a good one. 

Vivienne Kermode 

Chairperson RBCT 
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